
Here at Randstad we 
believe that finding 
meaningful work provides 
a brighter future for all. We 
feel very fortunate to have 
the opportunity to support 
you, everyday Kiwi’s whose 
livelihoods have been 
impacted due to COVID-19.

Randstad has partnered 
with the Ministry of Social 
Development to create a 
“Future-work Readiness 
Programme”. This 
personalised programme 
will provide you with the 
knowledge and support to 
help you confidently enter 
the job market, creating 
a clear pathway to, and 
retention of, sustainable 
employment.

The programme is  
designed in such a  
way that combines both 
one-on-one support and 
connecting participants in 
an ‘Introduction Workshop’ 
which will establish 
community support and 
provide a trusted network 
of people who are in the 
same situation as you. 
We will work with you to 
update your CV, work on 
your digital personal brand, 
look at career planning, 
provide you with market 
information, toolkits and 
introductions to our clients 
based across New Zealand.

Being out of work or being 
made redundant is a 
significant life change and 
can come with feelings 
of uncertainty and stress. 
Randstad is here to 
support you. 

For more information on 
the programme, please 
call 0800 735 328 or email 
jobready@randstad.co.nz

Tēnā koutou, during this year we’ve witnessed 
the impact COVID-19 has had on Kiwi’s.

ready for your next 
career opportunity?
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